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Re: Supporting the International Year of Rangelands and Pastoralists

Dear Mr. H.Bolorshuluun, HE Minister for Food, Agriculture and Ligth
Industry,

The Ulaanbaatar Erdem University presents its sincere greetings to you and your team and the
office of the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations. As, Ulaanbaatar Erdem University
(UBEU) is one of Mongolian Universities for the higher level education on Environment and Natural
resources management and recently we open a faculty for Environmental management sciences.
Therefore | has the honour of writing in support of for the initiative of the Government of Mongolia and
other international partners for an International Year of Rangelands and Pastoralists 2026.

We believe that the designation of an International Year of Rangelands and Pastoralists would
provide an opportunity to raise the profile education and support for rangelands and pastoral issues
globally and nationally, improve understanding of the challenges and opportunities faced by rangelands
and pastoralists, and direct increased attention and university level education to them.

With this in mind, please accept our support for the International Year of Rangelands and

Pastoralists.
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Yours sincerely,
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cc: Dear Dr Igshaan Samuels ,Co-chair o




